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Notification for Students Confirmed Cases of COVID-19

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Regarding the student's diagnosis of COVID-19, our school has received notification from the
parents of the student in Class 3A and 3B that the student tested positive for the COVID-19 Rapid
Antigen Test on 7™ Oct (Class 3A) and 9" Oct(Class 3B) and the student's last return date is 7" Oct.
Relevant students will be reported and quarantined in accordance with the guidelines of the Centre
for Health Protection, and will not go to school until the quarantine date expires. For the health of all
teachers and students, the school will strengthen the cleaning and disinfection of classrooms and
campuses to ensure that everyone learns in a safe environment. The toilets are disinfected after each
recess, and the classroom tables, chairs and public areas of the school are regularly cleaned and
disinfected every day after school.

Based on the advice provided by CHP, our school will further strengthen the cleansing and
disinfection of the school premises. Once again, our school would like to urge parents to put in
place appropriate preventive measures to guard against the spread of COVID-19. For details,

please refer to https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html. Our school will keep close

contact with CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of our staff and students. If parents
want to obtain more information of COVID 19, please refer to the relevant website:
https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or call the CHP hotline (Phone number: 2125 1111
/2125 1112).

We would like to appeal to parents to avoid letting their children go to crowded and poorly-

ventilated public places in order to avoid the risk of infection. And we must maintain a balanced diet,
regular exercise and adequate rest to enhance immunity. If the situation changes, the school will adopt
appropriate measures accordingly. We ask that parents pay close attention to all messages issued by

the school and announcements from the Education Bureau (EDB).

Mr. Yung Chi Ming (Supervisor)
Ms. Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)




